
The City of Eaton Public Maintenance Division 
will hold a special ribbon cutting/dedication

ceremony for its new playground at 
Clarence Hook Memorial Park 

250 W. Washington-Jackson Road 
on Friday, Oct. 21, at 11 a.m. 

Please join us as we celebrate this new quality of
life enhancement for our residents and visitors!

You're 
invited!

Friday, Oct. 21
11 a.m.


